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To:

Patricia Thompson,

No. 4 Baker Street, 
London

February 8, 2012
Dear Patricia,

I would like to thank you for the beautiful [earrings] you gave me as a Christmas present. It is just what I would have picked up myself had I seen it! They are very pretty and just as per my taste.
Thank you once again for your thoughtfulness and also the time and effort you must have spent on getting it for me.

With best wishes,

Kind Regards
Nicholas Brandon.
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